End of term arrangements following a meeting with Public Health England on Wednesday 16th June 2021

Year 6 Leavers' Celebrations

We will hold a Leavers' Mass for year 6 with year 5 in attendance. This will be held outside.

We will hold our annual award ceremony with year 6 and will have year 5 in attendance.

We are going to film our year 6 play and put it on our school YOU TUBE channel.

No parents are allowed in to school for any of the celebrations but we will post photos on school media and send the year 6 photo album home on a link to all year 6 parents.

We are still doing our year 6 leavers t shirts!

We are still holding our year 6 annual water fight!

Public Health England (PHE) met with the schools in York today (online) and informed us that:

The DELTA variant of the Corona Virus is very highly transmissible.

Therefore, as advised, we will be keeping up our current strict levels of hygiene & our current systems in school to continue to protect all vulnerable members of our community.

Sports Day

We will hold sports days for each bubble and will let you know the date so that children can arrive in their PE kits. No parents are allowed into school unfortunately. We will post photos on school social media.

Transition Mornings

Your child's NEW class teacher will go to your child's existing classroom rather than the children moving to their new classrooms. This will still be a fun morning for all children when they get to meet their new teachers.

The staff lists are below:

COVID TESTING Quick reminder: Anyone who gets a positive result on a lateral flow test needs to then book a full PCR test. Thank you.

Teaching Staff from September 2021	
Class	Teacher
Nursery	Mrs Kendall & Mrs Walker
Reception	Mrs Ellington & Mrs Heathfield
1	Mr deKoning
2	Mr Ainsworth
3	Mr Atkinson
4	Mrs Butler & Miss Casimo
5	Mr Adamthwaite
6	Mrs Stevens & Mrs Clark